
Advocacy Letter for Siblings in Care Coordination 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Organization's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to you in my capacity as an advocate for the well-being of children currently in 

care. As you may know, the importance of sibling relationships for children in care cannot be 

overstated. Maintaining these connections is vital for their emotional and psychological health. 

It has come to my attention that [specific details about the situation involving siblings]. This 

raises concerns regarding their placements and overall care coordination. 

I urge you to consider strategies that can facilitate sibling relationships during their time in care. 

Implementing regular, scheduled visits and creating a care plan that prioritizes these bonds 

should be key components of the children's emotional support systems. 

Thank you for considering my request to advocate for these siblings in care. I believe that with 

your support, we can help ensure that their needs are met in a compassionate and holistic 

manner. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization, if applicable] 


